
 
November 30, 2011 

STREAMLINE HEALTH TO ANNOUNCE THIRD QUARTER FISCAL YEAR 2011 FINANCIAL 
RESULTS ON DECEMBER 6, 2011 

Cincinnati, Ohio – November 30, 2011 — Streamline Health Solutions, Inc. (NasdaqCM: STRM) announced today that it will 
release third quarter fiscal year 2011 financial results for the period ended October 31, 2011 on December 6, 2011 before 
the market opens. The Company will conduct a conference call and webcast to review the results on Wednesday, December 
7, 2011 at 11:00 a.m. ET. Streamline Health Solutions, Inc. Third Quarter Results Conference Call 

Wednesday, December 7, 2011 at 11:00 a.m. Eastern 
Dial in number: 877-269 -7756 

A simultaneous webcast will also be available via: 

http://www.investorcalendar.com/IC/CEPage.asp?ID=166678 

In addition, a replay of the conference call will be archived and available until January 7, 2012 at the following number: 877-
660-6853, account number: 396 and then conference ID: 383917.  

About Streamline Health 
Streamline Health transforms unstructured documents, forms, and images into actionable digital assets that improve 
processes and revenue across the enterprise. Dedicated exclusively to healthcare, our document management solutions 
create a permanent document-based repository of information that can integrate seamlessly with existing clinical, financial, 
and administrative information systems. For additional information, please visit our website at 
http://www.streamlinehealth.net.  
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